
Ukrainian Family Finds NCP Sponsor, Resettles in US 
 

In response to a solicitation in 2024 for assistance settling a Ukrainian family in the US under the 

Department of Homeland Security’s Uniting for Ukraine program, Capitol Hill Presbyterian Church 

(CHPC), led by Rev. Rachel Landers Vaagenes, identified a sponsor, and CHPC and other faithful NCP 

supporters made it possible for the family to settle in East Greenville, PA.  The family was overjoyed to 

learn the news, and things have gone well for the family since moving last summer from Ukraine to 

East Greenville.  

The family thanks God for the blessing to be in the US and wants to express its appreciation to the 

National Capital Presbytery and the various people who have been involved in supporting them and in 

promoting their need. The East Greenville Regeneration Church and other supporters have helped the 

family find a house at a moderate rent for the two years they are in the US, and the CHPC and other 

NCP supporters have provided household items and financial assistance.  

For any questions about the family or their stay in the US, or to offer assistance, please contact Nadiia 

Khomaziuk from the U.S.-Ukraine Business Council at ‘nkhomaziuk@usubc.org’.   

THANKS TO ALL WHO HAVE PARTICIPATED THUS FAR! 

 
 

  
Mykola and Olena Plisko family in Odessa, May 

2024 

Mykola Plisko with his long-time friend from 
Ukraine Oleg Durbala, member of the 
Regeneration Church, East Greenville,  PA, 
August 2024 

 
   
 
 

https://www.uscis.gov/ukraine
https://www.capitolhillpreschurch.org/


 
                                                                      
 

 
Plisko family and friends from the NCP at a home provided the family by members of the Ukrainian 
congregation of the Regeneration Church, East Greenville, PA 


